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ASSISTANT TOWN CLERK

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

TOWN OF HATFIELD
CONSERVATION COMMISSION

The Hatfield Conservation Commission will conduct a Public Meeting on Thursday,
May 9, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. in the Memorial Town Hall on a Request for Determination
of Applicability under the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act M.G.L. Chapter 131,
Section 40, and the Hatfield Wetlands Protection By-law, filed by Jonathan Roberge, of
Berlin, Connecticut. The proposed work includes the installation of two (2) new utility
poles (15/12-9 and 15/12-8M) associated anchors, an overhead wire and minor tree
trimming along the shoulder of an existing gravel driveway off Old Stage Road. The
poles will be installed within the 100-foot Buffer Zone to BVW and 100-foot buffer
Zone to a Waterbody/Pond. The complete application is available for inspection from
8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Monday through Friday in the Secretaries’ Office, Room 106,
Memorial Town Hall.
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